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How is everyone doing?  Hopefully, very well!  Lets 
continue to pray for Gods guidance! 
 
This is going to be a light hearted Newsletter.  I didn’t 
have a lot of time to do research for the newsletter, so 
I came up with this to make you laugh! 
 
Apparently, Blue Birds have a bit of a reputation for 
pecking on house windows.  Back in 2018, a blue bird 
ran into the screen door on our back porch.  I was 
afraid it broke its neck or wing, but it didn’t.  I went out 
and picked it up.  It gradually started to become func-
tional again.  When I put it on the grass, it flew off.  
Sometime after that, a bird started to tap on our upper 
windows. It pecks on the upper bedroom window and 
the living room windows. This continues to this day.  
No need for an alarm clock!  It also clings to the lower 
window screen, leaving holes in the screen. 

Happy Saint Patrick’s Day!! 

Notice Gracie's’ reaction to the commotion!  Only kid-
ding! She just does not like bright lighting when she 
sleeps. The ‘pecking’ gets her attention though.  The 
picture of the bird above shows bird in flight, pecking 
at the window.   
 
It really gets us up in the morning! 
 
(Being that it is “March” too bad the bird isn’t GREEN) 

 
In the lower corner is my first Lily 
Plant.  I only wish it would bloom 
longer, but it’s great for Easter! 
 
“ Happy Easter, Everyone!” 

 

 


